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Falls City Council Approves Demolition Bids
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Council awarded bids for the demolition of two nuisance
properties during the July 17th Council meeting.

City Administrator Gary Jorn explained the city has gone through the legal
process to receive authority through legal abatement to have the homes razed.

Two bids were submitted for each project with Frederick Brothers awarded the
bid to demo each structure.

The locations are 923 Fulton Street at a bid price of $6,450. The other property is
2021 McLean Street with a successful bid of $7,450. The total for the two
properties was $13,900. Triple S Construction also submitted bids, which totaled
$20,400 for the two properties.

The buildings will be razed, the properties brought back to level grade and seeded
with grass.
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